
September 2016 

Personal Presentation  



Westleigh and PROUD! 

• Westleigh High School strives to maintain the highest standards 
in personal presentation at all times.  
 

• Our school policy explicitly sets out the correct uniform 
requirements that all students are expected to adhere to 
throughout the school day AND whilst on their way to and from 
school. 
 

• In working with Parents and Carers, it is the responsibility of all 
students to ensure that they wear their uniform correctly and to 
the high standards expected of them at all times. 

 

The Westleigh School



Uniform – Footwear 

From September 2016, students are reminded of our policy: 
 

 Students MUST wear sensible black, plain shoes, without 
logos/stripes/colours etc.  
 

 Students MUST NOT wear boots – any style of footwear that 
comes to or above the ankle will be deemed to be a boot 
 

 Students MUST NOT wear training/sports shoes or sports brand 
footwear 

 

The following images are provided as a guide to illustrate the style 
of footwear that WILL and WILL NOT be acceptable from 
September 2016.  
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Uniform – Outdoor Coat 

From September 2016, students are reminded of our policy: 
 
 Students are ONLY allowed to wear an outdoor coat that is 

plain black or navy 
 

 Students must NOT wear sweatshirts or hoodies 



Uniform – Outdoor Coat 

 
 Sweatshirts and hoodies 

will NOT be acceptable 
from September 2016 



Uniform – Outdoor Coat 

‘plain black or navy’  
 
• NO highly visible logo or 

branding 
• NO light colours 



Uniform – Girls’ Trousers  

 Straight leg 
 No skinny styles 

 
 School suppliers 

only 
 School badge 

 



Uniform – Girls’ Skirts  

 Knee length 
 Not tight fitting 

 
 School suppliers only 
 School badge 

 



Uniform Suppliers 

 Our uniform will ONLY be available from: 
 

A&H Rosenfield  JayMax Uniforms Bang Bang 
Unit H9-12  Cannings House 90 Bradshawgate 
Spinningate Market Gas Street  Leigh 
Leigh   Leigh   WN7 4NP 
WN7 4PG  WN7 4PD  01942 609447 
01942 269046      01942 682984   
 
Uniform purchased from an non-approved supplier will be NOT be 
deemed acceptable in line with our school policy 



Uniform - Questions 

 If students, parents or carers have any 
questions or concerns about uniform, they 
should contact the relevant Head of Year in 
the first instance 
 

 Any questions or concerns should be raised 
BEFORE the summer break 
 

 


